

HART HERITAGE HERALD

Hart Heritage Estates of Forest Hill 1915 Rock Spring Road, Forest Hill, MD 21050



January 2018 Anna Turbett



Anna was born April 11, 1928 in Baltimore City, the only child of Charles and Anna Bosz. Anna met and married her high school sweetheart Alfred, at the age 18, and had one daughter [Beverly]. Several years later, they divorced and then Anna met and married her second husband, Charles Turbett, to whom she remained married to for 54 years. They moved from Baltimore to Harford County where they resided for 40 years. Anna had many interesting jobs she was a secretary at the downtown Coliseum for the wrestling matches, was head receptionist at Martin Marietta, was a supervisor at Bank of America, she also worked with her husband in the pro shop, and finally as a manager of the office in the electrical business she and Charles owned. She always tried to help people, take care of her family, and was very independent. Anna and Charles worked very hard for everything they had. Anna loved taking care of animals, especially dogs, she always had a dog and misses having one now, but she shares her daughter's dog Buddy. She always gave to as many animal organizations as she could and always was concerned about their welfare.



Most of us assume that celebrating New Year's Eve is a Christian custom, but actually New Years is one of the oldest and most universal of all pagan traditions. The custom of celebrating it has remained essentially unchanged for 4,000 years. The celebration of New Year's began in ancient Babylonia in Mesopotamia. It was a pagan custom of ancient sun-worship 2000 years before the birth of Jesus. The celebration of New Year's is never once commanded in the Bible. Jesus and the apostles never observed it and Moses forbade it. In New York's famed Times Square thousands gather to usher in the pagan Roman New Year.



Sheila won our Christmas Trivia contest. Her prize was Mickey and Minnie Mouse salt and pepper shakers.













We had lots of carolers come visit us this year. I would like to thank Girl Scout Troops #333,#2012,#2038, #2050, #100, and#921, BelAir United Methodist Church, also Country Life 4-H and The Just Having fun singers. You are all wonderful and we appreciate you donating your time and talent, to come see us. Thank you!!















Santa Cow from Chic-fil-a came to visit with the residents and wish them a Merry Christmas! Santa cow and Jean giving each other a high five.



Anna and Virginia were happy to get their picture taken with Santa Cow.



Donna was very happy to pose for a picture with the Santa cow.



On December 26th we had a little Christmas snack. We had strawberry cheescake and choclate eclairs. Mildred, [Eleanor and Arlene enjoying their goodies.





Thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Skidmore for making the holiday so festive; and a big thanks to our maintenance crew for decorating. Great Job!



Picture taken by Doug Woodburn



Hart Heritage



Craft Corner

All the ladies made blankets with Lora and Judy. They did a great job and now everyone is warm and cozy.

Here we have Mary and Margie working on their blankets.



We had a lot of participation for the blanket making.





We made Christmas trinket boxes and Christmas bird ornaments for the tree.

Margaret putting together her Christmas box.



Virginia loves her bird ornament and can't wait to put it on her tree.



We also made Christmas ornaments with Lora. They turned out so cute. Eleanor; with the beautiful ornament she made.



Food Club

We made sugar and peanut blossom cookies. Everyone had a great time rolling, and cutting out the cookies and they tasted great. I would like to thank Sherri, and the group from Amedisys; Ana, Ruth Ann, Rich, Torrie, Jenn, and Roger. We had a wonderful time. God Bless and Merry Christmas.



Eveyone working hard.





They were suppose to be hard at work making cookies but I think Mildred and Virginia are having to much fun. I am so glad everyone enjoyed making cookies.



Jane and Sheila rolling the peanut blossom cookies.





WE HOPE EVERYONE HAS A GREAT NEW YEAR On December 7th we had a wonderful staff Christmas party.

Everyone had a great time, there was plenty of food and if you were lucky you even won a prize.







Mr. Joe, Miss Connie,[our Host and Hostess] and Lindsey



Diane, Donna, and CeCe having fun.



Emily, her daughter [Kiley] and Mr. Bob.





Happy Birthday

Patricia Keller 1/15/1932

Doris Jankowski 1/23/1933